
 

 

NOTICE 

 

It is hereby informed that the college will remain closed on and from 25
th

December, 2024 to 31
st
 

December, 2024,  on account of Winter Recess and  1
st
 January, 2025 on account of New 

Year’s Day. Further, all teaching staff members are requested to come to the college in case of 

any emergent situation during the above mentioned period. 

 Also note that the college office will remain open from 26
th

 December to 31
st 

December, 

2024. 

Time: 3:00 pm to 6:00 pm  

 
 

                                                                             
                                                                                           (Dr. Amrita Dutta) 

                                                                                        Principal 

                                                                                            Netaji Nagar College  

                                                                                                           

                                                                                       

 

  

 

 

Copy to: 

1. College Website 

2. All  Classes   

3. Principal’s Notice Book 

4. Teachers’ Notice Book 

5. Students’ Notice Board 

6.  Students’ Union 
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